Dear Parents / Guardian,

We are offering all pupils at Swavesey the opportunity to take guitar lessons
this academic yeat. Our teacher, Mr Tom Cory would like to know which
pupils would like to begin lessons.

Lessons are available in 15 & 30 minute individual weekly slots (Please see
below for further details). Pupils will need to submit cash for the full amount
or an online payment before lessons can commence from September. Please
ensure that the correct amount is paid, depending on when your child is
planning to start. Billing will occur termly.

To avoid disappointment, please email over your child’s name, class teachet’s
name, their parent / guardian home and mobile phone numbers & a
contactable parents / guardian email address, and whether your child is able to
attend lessons before or after school (after school not an option at all schools)

" to book one of the remaining available slots. In order to avoid confusion, an
invoice will be sent to you once all orders have been processed, after which
payment will be required. Sessions will take place on a weekly basis on Tuesday
& Thursday afternoons after school.

If you have any queties ot questions, please contact me via email at

jimmypagefans@hotmail.com. I hope to see many young budding guitarists
next year.

Many thanks,

Tom Cory

CHARGES: 15mins 30mins
Individual . £8.25 £16.50



